
Hello! 
We hope that you had a lovely break over the Easter  

Holidays. We are excited to welcome some new friends to 
nursery and to catch up with existing children. We are looking 

forward to starting our new topic and organising special 
events . Please look out for letters, emails and texts about 
some wonderful things that we have got planned this term. 

Reading 
A love of reading is something we 
want every child to enjoy and we are 
sure you do too. The books we will be 
reading this term are:  

         
Six Little Chicks 

Jasper’s Beanstalk 
SA Tiny Seed 

 
We will continue to learn nursery 
rhymes and poems which the children 
really  enjoy. 
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Growing! 
 

This term, the children will be learning 
all about  

Growing! We will be talking about how 
we have grown and changed over time 
as well as learning about how plants 

grow and survive. 
 
 

 

Polite Reminders 
 

Please send in a spare set of clothes. 
Please label ALL your child's belongings in-
cluding water bottles. 
Please send water to nursery and NOT juice. 
Please be punctual to avoid disrupting learn-
ing time. Session times start at 8.30am and 
12.30pm.  
Thank you.           

Telling Stories 
Last term, we enjoyed Shared Story Time where we made up stories using a character, a setting, a problem 

and a solution. The children have thoroughly enjoyed doing this and have started to tell their own stories dur-
ing free choice time.  Making up stories and using story language has so many  benefits and it is a great way 

to  
develop the children’s communication and language and literacy skills.  Embedding these skills early on will help 

the children’s future learning when it comes to more formal story writing when they enter into F2 and  

Beanstalks 
This term, we will be learning about the story Jasper’s Beanstalk. 
Therefore, this will be the perfect opportunity to plant a bean and 
observe how it grows. We will discuss what a bean needs to help 

it grow and survive. I wonder it your beanstalk will grow as big as 
Jasper’s or if there will be a giant at the top?  

 
 

Happy Eid 
We would like to say “Eid Mubarak” to all the children and their 
families who are celebrating Eid. We hope you have a lovely time 
celebrating this special festival. Please upload any  
photos on to Tapestry so that we can share your  

festivities with your friends.  

Absences in Nursery 
Please can we ask that if your child is absent from nursery that you inform the school office by telephone or 

email. Thank you. 
Telephone: 01482 493208 

Email: admin@bricknell.hull.sch.uk 


